
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I’m honoured to be nominated for the support staff position on the College Board.  With over 11 years 
in student services, I’ve gained a strong understanding of the challenges we face and am committed to 
ensuring our voices are heard. 
 
My key priorities are: 
 
Professional Development: Advocate for regular training and a mentorship program to support career 
and personal growth. 
Work-Life Balance: Promote policies that help us maintain well-being while performing at our best. 
Inclusive Environment: Support initiatives that celebrate diversity and ensure all staff feel respected and 
valued. 
 
These lessons shape my goals: to equip staff with tools for collaboration, promote flexibility to prevent 
burnout, and foster an inclusive culture where everyone thrives. 
 
Together, we can build a more positive, productive workplace. 


